
 

 

Dear 101 Merrimac Primary Care Patients: 

As of Friday, March 31, 2022, the Mass General Primary Care 101 Merrimac location is closed. Additional 

information on your provider’s new practice location was sent via mail and Patient Gateway. 

All providers have moved to new practices within Mass General Primary Care. Please follow up with your 

new practice via Patient Gateway or telephone.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Massachusetts General Hospital 

Department of Primary Care 

 

Beacon Hill Primary Care 

165 Cambridge Street, 5th Floor 

Boston, MA 02114 

Phone: 617-726-4900 

 

Dr. Barksdale, Chantal 

Dr. Choa, Ruth  

Dr. Greenhouse, Alyssa 

Dr. Housman, Sarah 

Dr. Jaggers, Jordon 

Dr. Jamali, Haya 

Dr. Mort, Elizabeth 

Siena Nguyen, NP 

Dr. Roth, Elizabeth  

Dr. Sutherland, Natalia 

Dr. Tait, Sarah  

Dr. Zheng, Amy 

 

Internal Medicine Associates 

Wang Ambulatory Care Center 

15 Parkman Street, 6th Floor 

Boston, MA 02114 

Phone: 617-726-2375 

 

Dr. Crabtree, Danielle 

Dr. Gupta, Akshita 

Dr. Liu, Karine 

Dr. Mezochow, Gabrielle 

Dr. Woo, Barbara 

Dr. Zucker, Marcia 

 

Bulfinch Medical Group 

50 Staniford Street, 9th Floor 

Boston, MA 02114 

Phone: 617-724-6610 

 

Dr. Emami, Sara 

Mary Norato, NP 

 

Mass General Medical Group 

50 Staniford Street, 3rd Floor 

Boston, MA 02114 

Phone: 617-724-8050 

 

Dr. Spencer, Carina 

 

Primary Care Associates 

52 2nd Avenue, Suite 2000 

Waltham, MA 02451 

Phone: 781-487-4040 

 

Dr. Engel, Stacy 


